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10 May 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers of Year 6, 

Re: Go Ape & Sleepover – Travel 

I am writing to thank you for your prompt response to our permission form and payment request for the 
Year 6 trip to Go Ape and the sleepover in the school grounds. 

Unfortunately, we have hit an unforeseen difficulty with our travel plans for the day. We had assumed 
that we could travel to and from Alexandra Palace via the tube as we have done for previous school trips 
meaning that travel for the children would be free. However, last week TfL informed us that due to Covid 
restrictions and the need for space and social distancing on all public transport, they are not allowing 
school groups to travel on the tube or bus networks until January 2022 at the earliest. 

I have been in touch with a local coach company, who have availability on the day to transport the 
children to and from Alexandra Palace at a discounted rate. This incurs an additional cost of £6.82 per 
child. 

I am sorry that this was not part of the original plan but I think you will agree that it would be a shame for 
the children to miss out on this fantastic opportunity, so we would be grateful if you could make this 
extra payment via SchoolPing by Friday 14 May 2021. 

If you have any queries or concerns about the activity, please see me, Mrs Mitchell or Mr Craig in the 
playground after school or contact us via the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr C Peterson 
Year 6 Leader 


